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CIRCULAR ON STANDARDIZATION OF GRADES 
 
 
This is in continuation of Board’s earlier circular reference no. 6(29)/LC/Gen/11-13/Part-
III/Vol.3/2017/12979 dated 6th April, 2021 (Copy enclosed) on “Standardization of Grades”. In this 
connection, the Board has received recommendations for revisions of certain grades from different 
stakeholders across India. 

In view of the above, all the activities like offering, catalouging and selling of teas in the public tea 
auction as per the standard grades which was supposed to be started from June, 2021 has been 
deferred for the time being.  

The content of the circular may please be brought to the notice of all concerned members for 
compliance. Necessary action may also be taken by the associations for forwarding their 
suggestions on standardisation of grades to Tea Board with 10th June, 2021, if not forwarded till date 
so that early action can be taken by Tea Board on the same 

 
(Rajanigandha Seal Naskar) 

Controller of Licensing 
 

Distribution 
 

All Auction Organiser  
  For kind information and necessary action. All Producers Association 

All Buyers Association 
All Registered Brokers 
All Exporter Associations 
Executive Director, Tea Board, Coonoor 
and Guwahati 

  For kind in formation and necessary circulation 

System Analyst, Tea Board For uploading in Board’s website 

 

Encl: As stated 












